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A Regular Meeting of the Bloomsburg Municipal Authority Board was held Wednesday, March 
24, 2021, beginning at 1:46pm via teleconference through Zoom.   
 
Chair Thomas Evans presided.  Those present included Vice-Chair Vincent DeMelfi; Treasurer 
Michael Upton and Board Members, Lawrence Mack and Jared Harris; Maintenance/Collection 
System Supervisor Josh Young; Jeff Slabinski, Myers Environmental Services; Steven Siegfried, 
P.E., Rettew; Secretary/Office Manager Amber Kenney and Billing and Collections Director Amy 
Seamans.  Also present was John Benfield, Scott Township Authority.  Absent was George 
Myers, Myers Environmental Services. 
 
APPROVAL OF PAYMENT TO SHERWOOD-LOGAN & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
On a motion by M. Upton, seconded by L. Mack and voted on unanimously, the Board approved 
the remaining 80% payment to Sherwood-Logan & Associates, Inc. in the amount of 
$172,344.00 for the purchase of rotary press channels from the Construction account.  
 
APPROVAL OF A PROPOSAL FROM RETTEW ASSOCIATES, INC. FOR A FOURTH STREET SEWER 
REHABILITATION PROJECT 
 
On a motion by L. Mack, seconded by V. DeMelfi and voted on unanimously, the Board 
approved an engineering proposal from Rettew Associates, Inc. in the amount of $21,700.00 for 
a Fourth Street Sewer Rehabilitation Project.  The project is for the replacement of sewer lines 
and manholes on West Fourth Street from West Street to Market Street. 
 
APPROVAL OF A PROPOSAL FROM INSITUFORM TECHNOLOGIES, LLC FOR AN IRONDALE 
SEWER LINING PROJECT  
 
On a motion by J. Harris, seconded by M. Upton and voted on unanimously, the Board approved 
a proposal from Insituform Technologies, LLC in the amount of $258,689.00 for an Irondale 
Sewer Lining Project contingent upon Solicitor Luschas’ review.  The project is for the lining of 
(14) sewer main sections that are 12”-15” in diameter and manholes in the area of the Irondale 
watershed.  
 
On a motion by V. DeMelfi, seconded by L. Mack and voted on unanimously, the meeting 
adjourned at 1:55pm.   
 
  
 
 
        AMBER KENNEY 
        Secretary/Office Manager 
 
 
 
 
         


